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I understand that you have obtained a significant amount of 
information on an increasing level of new university-industry 
activities which have followed on, and are attributable to, P.L. 
96-517. I am always looking for information which can help NASA 
strengthen its programs for making our technology broadly 
available within the U.S. economy and would be very interested in 
any information relating to this that you could share with us. I 
could use, especial~, statistical summaries, tabular 
compilations, or other summaries evidencing the nature and extent 
of the new university-industry activity and its roots in P.L. 
96-517. 

Since this is the time of year when we do a great deal of our 
planning for program improvements, the sooner this is available, 
the more value it will have for us. 
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Director, Technology Utilization 
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